
Instructions on Voluntarily Cancelling your Housing Contract 
 

Voluntary housing contract cancellations ended on July 31, 2020. Cancellations after this 
date are required to be submitted on the Housing Portal (https://housingapp.nku.edu/) 

and will be reviewed by the Housing Contract Review Committee. 
 

Cancellations received after July 31, 2020, will be subject to the cancellation charges 
outlined in the Housing/Dining Agreement Terms & Conditions for 2020-2021 (pgs 2-3) 
and include forfeiture of the $200 pre-payment and a percentage of Fall housing fees, 

based on the date of cancellation submission. 
 

Please direct any questions to housing@nku.edu.  

https://housingapp.nku.edu/
https://inside.nku.edu/content/dam/housing/docs/Important%20Link%20Documents/Terms%20and%20Conditions-%20Academic%20Year%202020-2021.pdf
mailto:housing@nku.edu

